
Parents of All Abilities
Facilitated by: 

Kimberly Svevo, Rachel Fuentes, Maryam
Ebadi, Timotheus Gordon






Meeting Information: 
Date: Tuesday, June 13th, 2023 - Registration 
June 20th - Sept. 5th, 2023 - Program 
Time:  5:45 - 7:15 pm 
Location:  Virtual
Registration Link & Deadline: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88289371309, June 20th, 2023
Contact: rachel@changingchildrensworlds.org
Fees: 0 - 140    Qualifying Referrals                                Call for scholarship 

You are invited to Join a parenting program that benefits all parents universally of children of
all ages and abilities. Join in community conversations that also address challenges you
experience in living with a disability or having a child with a disability.
Share ideas on how you and/or your child can be better supported in the community. 
Explore the "Best Start" Curriculum and discover the best practices to apply to your family
dynamic.
Current topics for parents with disabilities are covered each week 

Website: www.changingchildrensworlds.org 
 Address: 411 Stevens St. Geneva, IL 60134  Phone: 630-909-9411

More loving and positive
More attentive and responsive to the child’s
initiatives
More able to communicate in a non-verbal way
with the child
Giving more praise and confirmations to the child
Giving more names and descriptions to what the
child experiences
Giving more explanations and expansions
More positive regulations and more positive limit
setting
Less physical punishment / neglect.

Effects on the Caregiver
More positive and open, more responsive to
emotional cues
More self confident and active, following more
own ideas and initiatives
Asks more questions and becomes more
explorative
With more developed creativity and imagination,
strategic thinking
More interested in explanations and comparisons 
More able to plan and reflect ahead; 
More able to control his/her immediate impulses,
adjusting more readily to others and more able to
follow rules of co-operation. 
More sensitive to the feelings and needs of others.

Effects on the Child

Referring Partner Flyer


